
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

 

No. 11 of 2022                                                                     17th October, 2022 
 
 
This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the 
Commission”) pursuant to sections 128(a) and 229 of the Insurance Act, Ch. 347 
(2009 Consolidated Statute Laws).   
  
The general public is hereby notified that the following persons have not carried 
on business as insurance salespersons for a period of one year or more and 
therefore their registration as an insurance salesperson has been cancelled. The 
Commission cancelled the registration of these salespersons during the period 1st 
July 2022 to 30th September 2022. 

  
The Commission may be contacted at  P. O. Box N-4844, Poinciana House, 31A 
East Bay Street, Nassau, N. P., Bahamas or at info@icb.gov.bs. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Michele C. E. Fields 
Superintendent of Insurance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas is the regulatory body responsible for the supervision and 
regulation of all entities carrying on insurance business in and from within The Bahamas. The Commission is 
committed to ensuring the protection of policyholders’ interests and promoting and encouraging sound and 
prudent insurance management and business practices under the Insurance Act, 2005. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Salespersons Cancellation of Registration  
During the Period 1st July, 2022 to 30th September, 2022 

 
NAMES REG.  NO. 

ATHERLEY, KIMBERLEY 6402 

BRUNO, CYNDIA 6779 

FERGUSON, ASHTON 7062 

FERGUSON, KRISTIN 7053 

GLINTON JR., WAYNE 7122 

HANNA, NANCY 2102 

MAYCOCK, TIPHANY 6588 

MITCHELL, RICARDO 6979 

ROLLE, ALVIN 5711 

SMITH, NELSON 6857 

SMITH, SHENIQUE 7131 

WELLS, RYAN 5878 

WILMOTT, RENEE 6487 

 


